
Learn more at sourcewell-mn.gov/military 
or contact your Supplier Development Administrator

Leverage Sourcewell’s procurement 
support agreement with the military 
As a Sourcewell awarded supplier, you now have access to 
potential Department of Defense sales that support military 
installations across the U.S., including bases and facilities 
supporting defense operations, through our Intergovernmental 
Support Agreement (IGSA). This agreement allows us to support 
installations’ procurement efforts by tapping into you, our 
awarded-supplier network, to help them get the supplies and 
services they need.

Key elements of the IGSA: 
• The Army initiates everything. The process starts with a

request from the installation.

• The categories are defined. Equipment, facility sustainment
and repairs, minor construction, and supplies.

• The Army decides. Once Sourcewell provides quotes, the
Army chooses who they go with.

• The procurement process is simpler and faster than
traditional military options. In most cases, the FAR, DFARS,
and Buy American Act will not apply.

Serve military 
installations 
with your 
contract

Equipment 
Trailers, construction, grounds, and utility  
maintenance equipment

Supplies
MRO supplies like welding blankets, belts, screws, and tools

Facility sustainment and repairs 
HVAC replacements, fire alarm suppression, roofing,  
and remodels

Minor construction 
Shade structures, transfer switch replacements​ 

https://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/military

